
You are invited to our first parent carer
event within your school!

Come along to find out who we are and why
we are in your school. Meet other parent

carers within your school and have a cuppa!

Where: George Stephenson High School
When: Tuesday 1 October 2024

Time: 9.30am-10.30am OR 5.30pm-6.30pm 

Open to any parent or carer who has a
child/children who experiences difficulties or
struggles in their lives or who has any Special

Educational Needs and/or Disabilities (SEND). 

**No diagnosis required to join us**


